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Comments: I've been snowmobiling in the Sierra's the past 3 seasons. Prior to my experience and during I've

never seen any damage caused by snowmobiles to the forest. Knowing and abiding by the legalized areas, it is a

small percentage of the terrain that is accessible. I believe we all should have access by different methods of

enjoying the outdoors in different ways. It is a very rare occasion that I encounter a person snow shoeing or cross

country skiing in areas outside of congested areas such as shady rest. I am in favor of keeping trails and off trail

use open so we can all enjoy nature and be able to access the prestige terrain the Sierras have to offer. This

should not be a right open to one group of people.


